
06/11/2018 
  
Dear Planning Staff, City of Santa Rosa, 
  
I am writing to you on behalf of the folks applying for a permit under the name of Justice Grown, 
and I believe that you will find that they are a good fit for this permit.  
 
I have known and worked with all three partners over the last decade both professionally during 
my time as Community Liaison at Peace in Medicine, and in other capacities such as working 
together towards cannabis legalization, cannabis activism events, and at various community 
fundraisers.  These are outstanding people, with great track records of promoting and practicing 
sustainable, organic, cannabis cultivation. All three have also been most generous with their 
knowledge and abilities, helping others to reach their potential in growing and producing quality 
medicine in harmony with the environment.    
 
I am certain that Justice Grown will help shape the new legal industry here in the city in a positive 
and sustainable way, and I urge you to grant them the required permits. Quite frankly, it would be 
hard to find three people who have given so much time and energy to the proper methods and 
development of Sonoma County Cannabis Cultivation. They are nice people too!   
 
Please feel free to contact me on my cell at 415-307-3431 should you wish to speak with me in 
person on this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mitchell P Thompson 
1959 Gravenstein Highway South, Sebastopol CA 95472 
Mitcho@theshamanastary.com 
415-307-3431 
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